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On behalf of Major General Tim Ford, AO (Retd),

Chair of the Australian Peacekeeping Memorial Committee,

I warmly invite you to commemorate the 63rd Anniversary of 

Australia’s involvement in Peacekeeping.

The Commemorative Service, to be held at the 

AUSTRALIAN PEACEKEEPING MEMORIAL site on ANZAC Parade Canberra.

Tuesday 14 Sep 10 Commencing at 11 AM

We further invite you or your representative to lay a wreath.

RSVP 

10 Sep 10
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